From: Robert Greving

To: ES-comments-southern-cherokee-watauga
Subject: [External Email]Pond Mountain Project
Date: Thursday, February 16, 2023 10:08:18 AM

[External Email]
If this message comes from an unexpected sender or references a vague/unexpected topic;

Use caution before clicking links or opening attachments.
Please send any concerns or suspicious messages to: Spam.Abuse@usda.gov

Just a note in support of the Pond Mountain forest management project. I am very much in favor of this wildlife and
environmental enhancement project. Thank you!

Sincerely,

Bob Greving

Sent from my iPad
Robert C. Greving





